Royal British Legion SCARECROW COMPETITION Scarecrows to be displayed around the village from 17th 20th July

Dear Brighstone Primary School,

This year we are hoping to make our Brighstone Scarecrow Competition a real success, so we are asking all the organisations and businesses in the village to please display a Scarecrow.

There is no reason why our Scarecrow Competition shouldn't be as successful as others on the Island, and of course this brings people into the village.

It is very easy to take part - just take your £2.00 entrance fee along to The Village Shop or The Newsagents, along with your name and address printed on a slip of paper and hand it in - simple as that and all proceeds go to the Royal British Legion, so your support will be very much appreciated.

For more information please contact Reg Hunt 740107.

Thank you